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 KIWANIS MEETING OF February 20, 2023 
  
 

Eight members plus Ben G’s quest, Shane Stout, attended our lunch meeting. 
Members were Anne, Marie, Ann, Ben G, Bob F, Rick, Ben W and Bob R. We all 
enjoyed a roast beef lunch with twice baked potato, salad, green beans, tomato 
soup, and cheesecake. Parking was at a premium with a large convention in town. 
We sang Grand old Flag and Rick, Anne, Ben G, and Ann all had happy dollars. 
 
We will be going to Nicolet School for a second time this year on St Patrick's day, 
Friday March 17th.  Times and a sign-up list for will be discussed at our next 
meeting which is on March 6th. Our picnic and trip to the zoo with the Nicolet 
3rd grade students is set for Tuesday May 30th at the Reforestation Camp. At our 
next meeting on March 6th, we will be discussing the eight iPad applications we 
have received this year. 
 
Our speaker today was Shane Stout, the Executive Director of Green Bay Action 
Sports Organization. Commonly known as, GBASO which is a nonprofit foundation 
serving teens. Their primary mission is Youth Leadership thru Action Sports. They 
have recently leased 4,000 square foot of space in the EPIC building and are 
building. 
 
The meeting dates for March are March 6th & March 20th. 
 
By: Bob Rowan 


